
 
  

2018 Cambridge Flu Clinic Schedule 
October 3, 2018 Cambridge residents can receive a seasonal flu shot at the Cambridge Public Health Department’s annual flu clinics. While there is no charge to the public for flu shots, people are encouraged to bring their health insurance cards with them to the clinics.  

High-dose flu vaccine will not be available at the Cambridge flu clinics. High-dose vaccine is available at most Cambridge pharmacies. The health department does not expect at this time that FluMist for children will be available at the flu clinics. Please check www.cambridgepublichealth.org for the latest updates.   For more information, visit www.cambridgepublichealth.org. To listen to a recording of the flu clinic schedule, call 617-665-3855. 
 

ADULTS (age 18 or older) 

Citywide Senior Center Wednesday, October 17, 2018 10 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 806 Massachusetts Ave. (Central Square) 
18 or older) 
ALL AGES 

Adults and children (6 months or older) will 
be seen at these clinics.  

Kennedy−Longfellow School Wednesday, October 24, 2018 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 158 Spring St. (East Cambridge) 
Clinic will be held in the school cafeteria. 

 
Peabody School Wednesday, November 7, 2018 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 70 Rindge Ave. (North Cambridge) 
Clinic will be held in the school gym. 

 

 

Please note that many doctors’ offices and local pharmacies are also offering flu vaccine this fall.  
 

Flu Shots by Appointment Starting Nov. 19, the Cambridge Public Health Department will offer flu shots by appointment:  Mondays: 1 p.m.–4:30 p.m. Thursdays  9 a.m.–1 p.m.  
To make an appointment, call 
617-665-3826.   The health department is located at 119 Windsor Street, lower level.  


